SOAR WINNERS (FEB. 27)

Preschool - Noel Amigon & Flynn Schwenke
Kindergarten - Korbyn Kasper & Ryker Reynolds
First Grade - Campbell Greiner & Tommy Greiner

Second Grade - Oscar Rosenbaum

Third Grade - Tate McGuire & Leo Purkeypile
Fourth Grade - Kahlan Carl

Fifth Grade - Cassidy McCoid

Sixth Grade - Rowen Horning

BOOK BLAST

Keota Elementary will begin our
Books Are Fun Book Blast on Monday,
March 6th! The event's Treasure
Maps will be sent home with your
child following Launch Day on
Monday. The purpose of Book Blast is
to provide at least one best selling
lbook to every student at Keota
Elementary. With online contributions
and donations from family and
friends, our hope is to give our
students a great start at building up
their own library at home!

BUS PROCEDURE

We've seen a recent uptick in candy

and soft drinks on our buses. Just a
reminder that food, soft drinks & gum
are prohibited on the bus routes.

IMPORTANT DATES
[ 3.6.23 - Book Blast Launch Day

[ 3823 -1PMEarly Dismissal /
4th-6th Grade Study Group

[ 3.10.23 - End of 3rd Quarter

BAND CONTEST HONORS
The Fifth & Sixth Grade Band
Contest was held on Tuesday,
Feb. 28. All of the students played
well on the solo & ensemble
performances. Gabe Reid was
awarded Outstanding Soloist for
Fifth Grade & Jessalyn Aller was
awarded Outstanding Soloist for
Sixth Grade! Additionally, Jessalyn
Aller, Hadley Cave, Zoey Sieren,
Rowen Horning, Dacin Redlinger &
Grayson Sprouse were awarded
Outstanding Ensemble for their
percussion ensemble
performance!

GOOD LUCK!
We want to wish Ryker Myers &

William Temple good luck this
weekend at the lowa Super PeeWee
State Wrestling Tournament!




